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February 9, 2021 

 

Via email and mail 

 

Heather C. Baker 

Jackson County Attorney 

401 Grindstaff Cove Rd., Suite A207 

Sylva, NC 28779 

heatherbaker@jacksonnc.org 

 

RE: Cashiers Hillside Project 

 

Dear Heather: 

 

 On behalf of my client, I am authorized to inform you and the County that 

Macauley Investments, LLC has decided to withdraw its current application for a 

special use permit for the above referenced project, which is scheduled to be presented 

for continued hearing on February 22, 2021 before the Cashier Community Planning 

Council.    

 

 We look forward to renewing our request for development approval in the very 

near future. 

 

Sincerely, 

      VAN WINKLE, BUCK, WALL,  

      STARNES AND DAVIS, P.A. 

      Craig D. Justus 
      (Signed Electronically) 

      Craig D. Justus 

CDJ/ca 

cc.   Client – via email only   

 John Noor, Esq. – via email only 

 “Parties With Standing” (as determined by Council) – via email only  
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